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The Lake County Health Department supports the current CDC and Indiana Department
of Health COVID control guidelines. We strongly recommend that all schools follow the
masking, contact tracing and quarantining practices described in the guidelines.

There has been a significant increase in COVID positivity during the past few weeks
across all of Lake County along with increases in ER visits and hospitalizations. These
increases have caused our County color code advisory to change from blue to yellow.

At this time in Indiana 90% of the tests for COVID virus indicate the highly transmissible
Delta variant. The Regenstrief information from the Richard Fairbanks School of Public
Health predicts further increases in the coming weeks.

Masking in schools reduces the risk of the COVID virus transmission between students,
staff and family members thereby allowing the students to participate in uninterrupted in
person learning.
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